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MEN’S HEALTH
Hon MURRAY CRIDDLE to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Health:

I refer to Labor’s direction statement on men’s health, which highlights the chronic state of men’s health,
particularly in rural areas, which the minister says is compounded by the lack of health services in country areas.
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Will the minister therefore reinstate funding to the wheatbelt men’s health service, cut as a result of his
review of funding to all non-government health services?

Will the minister give a commitment to continue the current funding arrangements for the mid west
men’s health service and the goldfields men’s health service?

Will the minister give a commitment to continue the current funding arrangements for the men’s
advisory network - MAN - beyond the $85 000 that has been allocated for 2003-04?

If not, why not?

Hon GRAHAM GIFFARD replied:

I thank the member for some notice of this question. On behalf of the Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister
for Health, I present the following answer -
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The funding provided by the Department of Health to the wheatbelt men’s health service was not
recurrent. The decision not to extend the funding period, or make the funding recurrent, was made for
the reasons provided in the ministerial statement to Parliament on 16 September 2003.

All funding provided by the DOH to non-government organisations is being reviewed. The funding
provided to the mid west and goldfields men’s health services is included in this review. No decision
will be made about future funding until the review has been completed.

Current funding to the men’s advisory network is also included in the review of non-government
funding. Until the review is completed, no decision will be made about the future funding of the men’s
advisory network.

Any commitment to future funding would pre-empt the outcome of the review process.
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